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TOWN OF BOLTON LIQUOR POLICY FOR OUTDOOR SEATING

(Effective June 11, 2020 and until November 1, 2020%)
*Or if Governor Charlie Baker rescinds his June 1, 2020 Order Clarifying the Progression of
the Commonwealth’s Phased Workplace Re-Opening Plan and Authorizing Certain RE-Opening
Preparations at Phase Il Workplaces.

Any eating establishment in possession of a liquor license which intends to serve liquor
outdoors during this temporary period MUST provide a continuous barrier which clearly
delimits the perimeter of the outdoor seating area within which liquor may be served. The
type of barrier to be provided shall be clearly stated in the plan submitted to the Town of
Bolton as part of the establishment’s Temporary Liquor License application and must be
approved by the Board of Selectmen or the Town Administrator if such authority has
been delegated to the Town Administrator by a vote of the Board of Selectmen.
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Donald Lowe, Town Administrator




